
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 SDO 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Re: Raychel Ferguson Governance 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
'- NSCW50/1 

NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BC-020S-13 

Date: 1 st August 2013 

Could you please ask your client to review Altnagelvin's Hospital Management Team 
and Hospital Executive Meeting Minutes in a similar vein to the exercise carried out for 
the Trust Board minutes - Ref: WS-322-1 p126 and 127, for any information pertaining 
to Raychel Ferguson, Lucy Crawford, hyponatraemia, or any other information relevant 
to the Inquiry for the period 1999 - 2003 and then issue the Inquiry with those minutes. 

It is imperative that the Inquiry advances its investigation in relation to this aspect of the 
terms of reference as expeditiously as possible. Accordingly, we would ask for your 
fullest co-operation with regard to the above requests notwithstanding the holiday 
period. 
We would ask you to respond to these requests by no later than the Sth August 2103. 

Yours sincerely, 

Bernie Conlon 
Secretary to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Berni e Conlon 
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